
 

For Immediate Release 

Briggs Motor Raffle at 2011 Western Grands 

June 7, 2011 – 

WQMA announced today an exciting raffle prize for the 2011 Western Grands. 
Briggs & Stratton along with fastermotors.net have donated a new Animal Motor 
along with a gearbox to promote the new platform in QMA. 

“We’re looking forward to the 2011 Western Grands at WQMA”, said Dave 
Klaus, Director of Racing for Briggs & Stratton. “With the help of 
fastermotors.net, it made the package complete”.  

Raffle tickets will be sold starting this weekend at WQMA’s Region Race. Tickets 
will be $5 ea. or 5 for $20 with the final drawing on A-Main day at the Grands. 

For more information contact: 

Rob Bogart 
VP-WQMA 
rwbogey@gmail.com 

 


